
Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in becoming a Customs and Border Protection Officer/Border Patrol Agent. 

In order to provide you with the best resources possible to assist you in the hiring process, we would like

to ask you to complete a short survey regarding your experience preparing for the entrance 

examination. Your response will be anonymous and the survey should take about 3 minutes to 

complete. 

To complete the survey, click here

If you have questions about the CBP Officer/Border Patrol Agent hiring process, or about your 

application, please contact CBPHiringDEUBPA@cbp.dhs.gov.
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